NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON GRANTING AN ACCESS LICENSE TO GCSEAC, INC.
ON CERTAIN CITY-OWNED PROPERTY

THEREWILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORETHE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL ON TUESDAY, AUGUST
18, 2020 AT 7:00 PM., OR AS SOON AFTER AS MAY BE HEARD, INTHE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
LOCATED ONTHE FOURTH FLOOR OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET.

In accordance with Section 15.2-1813 of the Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public is hereby
notified that a public hearing will be held on the following:

In accordance with Section 15.2-1800 of the Code ofVirginia, 1950, as amended, it is proposed that the
Council of the City of Danville grant an access license for radio equipment upon City-owned land within
Danville identified as 1427 Goodyear Boulevard (PIN #75876) and 114 Third Avenue (PIN #05013)
and City-owned land within Patrick County identified as 2884 Tudor Orchard Road (PIN #4812-18).

Due to ongoing concerns related to COVID-19, the City of Danville will continue to accept comments for
Public Hearings via their on-line portal, until further notice, at: danvilleva.gov/council or by phone using
this number: (434) 857-3348, as well as in person during the Council Meeting. Comments submitted
via these formats will be collected and distributed to all City Council members, and published with the
minutes of the August 18, 2020 meeting. Comments will be collected through August 17, 2020 at
5:00 p.m.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk




